

Hull City Council invites you to attend a Supported Living Dynamic Purchasing System virtual engagement session. 

The way that we arrange supported living placements is changing.  Back in November last year you may have attended a supported living engagement event at The Guildhall, Hull, where we discussed the current challenges in procuring supported living placements and the need to introduce a Dynamic Purchasing System (DPS) into the market.  We are now pleased to tell you that this system will be launched in September 2020 and we would like to invite you to attend a virtual engagement session on 9 September to find out more.

The introduction of the DPS will promote the supported living model where the philosophy of ‘increasing independence’ is key. It will establish a framework of quality providers in Hull, which in turn, and most importantly, will provide people with greater choice, will ensure that the most suitable placements are identified and will support individuals to fulfil their potential.

If you are a provider of Supported Living services or are considering moving into this area then please register for our virtual engagement event, which will be delivered via Microsoft Teams, so that you fully understand the process and to ensure your organisation can be a part of this exciting opportunity. 

The Council intended to launch the Dynamic Purchasing System earlier this year following the event last November, however, the Covid-19 pandemic meant the launch had to be delayed until now.

We will be holding two virtual engagement sessions on Wednesday 9 September.  One session will be specifically for Children and Young People Supported Living Providers and the other session will be specifically for Adult Supported Living Providers.  Please register for the event appropriate to your service/organisation via the links below, however you are welcome to register for both events if your organisation has an interest in supporting both adults and children and young people.

Book your place on the Supported Living DPS engagement event - Children, Young People and Family Services - 9 September 10am

Book your place on the Supported Living DPS engagement event - Adults - 9 September 2pm

All providers that register will receive a Microsoft Teams calendar invite nearer to the time of the event.

To help us to run the event successfully please can you submit any questions you wish to ask by 5.00pm on 7 September 2020.  Any questions received will be responded to at the event. Please submit your questions through the YORtender system, within the messages area. 
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